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Submission: 
 
Dear Sir/Ma'am: 
 
This a formal request for the Commission to schedule a consultation meeting with Lake 
Laberge residents that your Commission intends to move out of their Electoral area into 
another unfamiliar. The area residents of Hidden Valley and MacPherson have been a 
part of Lake Laberge for more than two decades. It makes no sense to move them from 
their rural area to "Porter Creek North" which is an urban area.  
 
Please rectify this problem and schedule the above meeting for the residents of the 
Lake Laberge Electoral District. We are, still living in a democracy, aren't we?  
 
Best regards, 
Allan Morse   


